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MEMORANDUM

TO:

AAA Directors

NOTICE:  102403-2-I-SWCBS



CARES Supervisors

FROM:

Terry White



Secretary

DATE:

October 23, 2003

SUBJECT:
Notice of Instruction: Revised Assisted Living for the Elderly Waiver Wait List Procedure
_________________________________________________________________

The purpose of this notice is to provide revised instructions for placing individuals on the Assisted Living for the Elderly (ALE) Medicaid Waiver wait list.  The Assisted Living Waiver wait list instructions issued by the department in a memorandum dated June 2, 1999 are hereby rescinded.  A copy of that memorandum is attached for your reference.

Effective immediately, completion of the 701B Assessment Instrument and a CARES level of care determination are no longer required to place an individual on the ALE waiting list.  Individuals will be assessed for the ALE wait list using the 701A Prioritization Form.  The completed 701B Assessment Instrument and the CARES level of care determination will not be required until the individual is ready to be processed for ALE enrollment.  The revised procedure will generate the score necessary to determine an individual’s priority ranking for services.  Additionally, it will alleviate the workload and costs associated with the 701B and level of care requirement for wait listing individuals.  Questions regarding this procedure should be directed to Ana J. Garcia-Quevedo at (850) 414-2092.
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